
	 		

E-FLYER DELIVERY CONTINUES THIS YEAR 
 Action Needed to Avoid Missing School-to-Home Communication 

 The Big News:  Students’ backpacks are lighter and parents are learning about school 
and community events and activities directly via email. 

 
Info Request:  Our school needs an email address for each student’s custodial 

parent/guardian to send school information electronically. With an 
email address, parents receive school-approved flyers through 
Peachjar, our service provider. You can also click the Peachjar button 
on the school website to find and view flyers. 

   
 

Please support this effort by confidentially sharing your email address. Your information 
is secure and will only be used to send you school-approved communication. 
 
 
Please fill out the information below and return it to school if you do not already have 
parent/guardian email addresses on file. 
	
Student’s Name:      Grade:    
 
Parents’ or Guardian’s Email Address(es): 
 
 
E-mail #1:     for              
       Parent/Guardian Name  
 
E-mail #2:     for              
       Parent/Guardian Name  
 
E-mail #3:     for              
       Parent/Guardian Name  
 
	
THANK YOU for supporting our efforts to save time, money, and lots of trees! 
 


